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Comments: | strongly support the withdrawal of mining companies and the preservation of the headlands of the
Rapid Creek Watershed. This is land that is sacred to Native Americans in the area, and preservation of clean
water and wilderness for recreation is important not only to the Tribes but to all of us. This important area should
be preserved for future generations.

Please expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Interior without delay.



